
COVID-19 
CHANGES 
Cessnock Leagues Club continues to trade as normal, albeit with a few changes.  
 
Since the COVID-19 health warnings were announced, the Club has implemented several measures to 
ensure that the Club is clean and sanitised. The Club has also been proactive in facilitating 1.5m social 
distancing throughout the venue. 
 
The safety and wellbeing of our Members and Staff is our highest priority. Accordingly, Cessnock 
Leagues Club has implemented the following changes to ensure that social distancing within our venue 
is achievable. 
 
CHANGES IN OPERATIONS… 
- Non-Essential Indoor Gatherings are restricted to no more than 100 people per area/zone, however 
this is expected to have little or no impact on the Club’s operations  
- Trading Hours have been reduced, opening from 11:30am daily 
- Kids Playground has been closed indefinitely due to social distancing concerns 
- Select Gaming Machines have been switched off to provide an adequate buffer for social distancing 
- Courtesy Bus hours will remain unchanged however the current format will be changed to reduce 
passenger numbers on any given journey 
- Bistro Bookings are no longer permitted, to ensure that all Members have access to dining facilities 
 
SUSPENDED INDEFINATELY... 
- Easter Raffles Only 
- Bingo (Mon, Wed & Thu) 
- Poker (Mon & Sun) 
- Trivia (Tue) 
- Euchre (Tue) 
- Live Shows/Concerts (Travis Collins & The McClymonts) 
 
CONTINUING UNDER REVIEW... 
- Raffles (Thu, Fri & Sun) 
- Lounge Entertainment (Fri & Sat) 
 
The Club will continue to monitor the COVID-19 developments and review its operations to ensure that 
recommended social distancing and hygiene practices can be maintained throughout the venue. 
 
Take care of each other and together as a community we will get through this difficult time. We thank 
you for your understanding and patience. 
 
Paul Cousins | CEO 
Cessnock Leagues Club 


